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Republic of the Philippines JAN 19 2621
Bepartment of Education
REGION I ‘PLU 0758
Office of the Regional Director J AN 19 ZU 1
REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. O3k ,s. 2021

ADVISORY ON THE PROGRAM IMPLEMENTATION REVIEW OF THE BUREAU OF
LEARNING DELIVERY PROGRAMS IN LIGHT OF THE BASIC EDUCATION
LEARNING CONTINUITY PLAN

To: Schools Division Superintendents

1s The Department of Education through the Bureau of Learning Delivery-
Teaching and Learning Division (BLD-TLD) announces that the Program
Implementation Review of the BLD Programs in Light of the Basic Education Learning
Continuity Plan has been moved from January 14-15, 2021 to January 26-27, 2021
to give the participants ample time for data collection.

2. Online registration through this link bit.ly.BLD_PIR2021 shall be extended until
January 20, 2021.

3. Attached is the updated Program Matrix.

4. For information and guidance.

TOLENTINO G. AQUINO
Director III

Officer-In-Charg
Office of the Regional Diféctor
Encl.: As Stated

Reference: Advisory dated Jan11,2021; DM-OUCI-2020-414
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index
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PROGRAM IMPLEMENTATION REVIEW
BASIC EDUCATION
LEARNING CONTINUITY PLAN

CLMD-LRMS/gaa/nnc/RM_PIRBLD-TLD
January 18, 2021
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Republic of ‘;l;e Philippines
Department of Education
Bureau of Learning Delivery

ADVISORY
January 11, 2021

Attenlion: Minister, B.:sic, Higher and Technical Education, BARMM
Regional Directors
Schools Division Superintendents

In view of the approved Memoiandum DM-OUCI-2020-414 “Program Implementation
Review of the RLD Programs in light of the Basic Education Learning Continuity
Plan”, this Bureau announces that this activity which was originally scheduled on January
14-15, 2021 has been moved to January 26-27, 2021 to give the participants ample time
for data collection. Online registration through bLit.ly /BLD PIR2021 shall be extended until
January 20, 2021.

Attached is the Program Matrix. All other provisions of the said Memorandum still remain.

For queries or clarifications, please contact the Bureau of Learning Delivery — Teaching
and Learning Division (B7 D-TLD), through Mr. Joseph Randolph Palattao, Supervising
Education Program Specialist, at 09563012872 or email at
josephrandolph.palattac@deped.gov.ph.

For your information.

LEII/A P. AREOLA
Digéctor IV

Office of the Director

Department of Education Central Office, 4™ Floor Bonifacio Building
Meralcc Avenue, Pasig City, 1600

(02) 636-6540 or 633-9343; Fax: (02) 637-4347



